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IOS.82/03
WORK PROGRAMME 2003/04

The Overview and Scrutiny Support Officer presented the Overview and Scrutiny Work Programme for 2003/04, which took into account matters scheduled to be dealt with by this Committee.

Dr Taylor explained the position as regards the various items of business.  

Referring to the Subject Review of Streetworks, the Chairman commented that the Executive had, on 1 September 2003, noted the views of this Committee but had taken no action on the concerns raised.  She considered that to be unacceptable and proposed that the report be referred back to the Executive with a request that they action the points raised and, if they could not, then they should state the reason why.

Referring to the Subject Review of Transport: Modal Balance in Carlisle, the Chairman sought Members’ views as to the way forward.  She suggested that the Committee may wish to concentrate on Carlisle, plus the larger villages that fed into it.  A special meeting of the Committee would be required to progress the matter and potential invitees were discussed.

Dr Taylor stressed the need to ensure that the numbers invited were kept to a manageable level and undertook to produce a suggested list in time for the next meeting of the Committee.

Dr Taylor added that there was a need to arrange a further special meeting of the Committee to deal with the Council’s Budget and it was agreed that that should take place on Wednesday 12 November 2003 at 10.00 am.

The Policy and Performance Officer was present at the meeting and updated Members on the arrangements in hand to provide training previously requested.

As regards Best Value training, then Ms Williams planned to organise that once the Best Value Handbook had been revised.  Performance Management training had been arranged for 14 October 2003 (10.00 am – 2.00 pm) at the Northumbria University Conference Centre.  Invitations were to be sent out, responses to which would be appreciated.  The Chairman submitted apologies on behalf of herself and Councillor K Rutherford.

The Chairman advised that she would be unavailable for the next meeting of the Committee on 23 October 2003, at which the Vice-Chairman would preside.

RESOLVED – (1) That the work programme be noted.

(2) That the interim report of this Committee concerning the Review into Streetworks be referred back to the Executive with the request that they action the points raised therein and, if they could not, then they be requested to state the reason why.

(3) That a special meeting of the Committee be arranged for Thursday 15 January 2004 to progress the Subject Review of Transport: Modal Balance in Carlisle (the timing of which would be agreed at a later date).

(4) That arrangements be made for a special meeting of this Committee to take place on Wednesday 12 November 2003 at 10.00 am in order to consider Budget matters.

(5) That the arrangements for Members training as outlined above be noted.







